
 

 

Winter Weather Ahead! 

Schools are not routinely closed due to snow or other weather 

conditions.  All schools in the Coquitlam School District will remain OPEN, 

if at all possible, during winter weather, including snowfall.   

Some of our schools are in very different climate zones from one another and there may be the 

need for select closings within the district.  If there is a partial closure of schools within the 

district, these individual schools will be identified.   

On occasion, full district or partial district closure is required.  

Extreme weather can also impact student bussing.  School bus schedules may face significant 

changes or cancellations due to the weather conditions.  Change and or cancellations of bus 

routes will be reported as we receive updated information from the school busing companies.  

On some occasions, school bus runs will need to be cancelled but the nearby schools will 

remain open.   

Any district-wide or partial closure will be decided by 6:30 a.m. at the latest and will be 

announced via School District 43: website www.sd43.bc.ca and CKNW AM 980 radio, CKWX 

1130 radio and CBC (690) radio.   

For school bus route cancellation and changes, information will be updated on the School 

District website as it becomes available.   

We encourage families to continuously check the School District 43 website for updates and 

changes 

Parents seeking information on transit bus schedules need to consult 

the Translink website: http://www.translink.ca/ 
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